REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

NOTICE TO CONDUCT DIRECT CONTRACTING
Supply and Delivery of Kyocera Toner Cartridges

In compliance to the Manual of Procedures for the Procurement of Goods and Services
(Vol. 2), the Bureau of Customs (BOC), through its Bids and Awards Committee, hereby issues
this Notice to Conduct Procurement through Direct Contracting in accordance with Section 50 of
the Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, for the project Supply and
Delivery of Kyocera Toner Cartridges with the total Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) of
One Million One Hundred Twenty Thousand Pesos (Php1,120,000.00), inclusive of all taxes.

The BOC reserves the right to waive any informality or minor defects, and to accept the
most advantageous offer to the government.

The BOC shall in no case be held responsible or liable for any and all costs associated in
the implementation of the Direct Contracting mode of procurement regardless of its result.

Please be guided accordingly.
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